
 

 

Knights of the Inferno/Wrecking Crew Chapter 
High School Senior Scholarship 

 

 

The Knights of the Inferno, Wrecking Crew Chapter is pleased to announce that we will 

be offering two scholarships for Sussex County High School Seniors (2023-2024 school 

year). 

The club will award two (2) $250 scholarships to be paid directly to the student for any 

school expense.  One to the child of a first responder parent and one to the child of a 

military parent. 

Information regarding eligibility for these scholarships is listed below: 

• Eligibility is limited to high school seniors who will be enrolled in an 

undergraduate college degree program or vocational program during the 

2024‐2025 academic year. 

• Applicant must be the child of active or inactive first responder; fire fighter, EMT, Police, or a 
military parent. 

• Each applicant must submit the following required information: 

 

o A typewritten essay, in 250 words or less, about what it is like to be 

the child of a first responder, fire fighter or military parent.  The 

essay should outline not only challenges associated with this, but also, 

the positive influences. 

o High School, Name. Address, Phone Number, Email and college or vocational 
school you plan to attend. 

o Which Scholarship you are applying for  

• First Responder 

• Military 

 
All items requested must be received by the Knights of the Inferno by May 30, 2024, in 

order to qualify for consideration. 

 

Information and questions should be emailed to:  kiffmcwreckingcrew@gmail.com 
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